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It’s a new year and we have a new name for our newsletter. Thanks to everyone who submitted ideas during our newsletter 

naming contest. We received many great ideas, but in the end, chose Healthy Insights from Healthy Learners, which came 

from Richard Moody. He received a $25 Amazon.com gift card for his winning name. We liked the word “insights” because 

of what it means and what it implies—the power or act of seeing into a situation. Providing children with eye care helps them 

literally see and by removing health-related barriers to learning helps them learn to have insight.

In this newsletter issue, you’ll find our annual report card that includes statistics, survey results and highlights from 2011. 

While the numbers served are impressive, it’s the individuals behind the numbers that really matter. Like Rhonda, a mother 

of a young boy with multiple learning disabilities who would have had to choose between buying food or paying for doctor 

visits if it weren’t for Healthy Learners. Or, generous service providers like Dr. Jennifer Lippens, who provides eye care and 

glasses, often at no cost to Healthy Learners.

Healthy Learners began 20 years ago, with a belief that children learn better when they are healthy. Over the years, 

thousands of children have received health care services statewide and thousands of miles have been traveled transporting 

children to their appointments. We eagerly anticipate our next 20 years with your ongoing support and friendship as we 

continue to help children across South Carolina improve their academic performance and narrow the immense health 

disparities that economically disadvantaged children face.

Jo Pauling-Jones

Executive Director, Healthy Learners
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“�I personally thank Healthy Learners for the 
support given. Without their assistance, my child 
would not have made it to doctor appointments or 
would not have gone at all because of finances.”

 — Parent of a Healthy Learners child

Healthy Learners Program Statistics

2010/11 School Year

 Students Served (1,721 program total)

 Services Provided (5,258 program total)

245

1,258

198

1,013

287 217
513

789 774

1,685

Allendale Dillon Georgetown Greenwood Midlands

Services Provided

Healthy Learners provided a variety 
of services in the 2010-2011 school 
year, with vision, medication and 
dental services accounting for more 
than 65 percent of 5,258 services 
provided. The pie chart to the right is 
a breakdown of all services provided 
by category.

Types of Services Provided

Counseling	 528  	 10%  	  

Dental	 890	 17% 	

Episodic	 743	 14% 	

Hearing	 60	 1%	

Medication	 1,436	 27%	

Vision	 1,410	 27%	

Other	 191	 4%	

Total	 5,258	  

27%
27%

10%
1%

17%

14%

4%

2011 Highlights

— �Year-End Appeal—raised $17,626

— �Healthy Learners Appreciation and Awards  
Luncheon August 24, 2011

• ��Board member Marcia Benson awarded 
the In All Things Charity Award

• �Optometrist Dr. Jennifer Lippens awarded 
the Dee Dee Chewning Healing Award

• �Matt Shaffer and Teri Somski named 
2011 Ambassadors

— �12th annual George Younginer Memorial Golf 
Tournament October 26, 2011, raised $122,284  
(see event recap and photos on page 7)

— �2011 Administrative cost = 17%; Program cost = 83%

In school year 2010-2011 (8/16/10 through 8/14/11), Healthy 

Learners touched thousands of lives by meeting the unmet health care 

needs of 1,721 South Carolina children without resources—providing 

5,258 services, such as vision and dental care, transportation and 

more, in five program areas across South Carolina:

Allendale — Allendale County School District

Dillon — Dillon School Districts 3 & 4

Georgetown — Georgetown County School District

Greenwood — Greenwood School District 50

Midlands — �Lexington School Districts 2 & 4; 
Richland School Districts 1 & 2
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A Healthy School Year 
Report Card 2010-2011

Healthy Learners Midlands former employee Lorie Harris, 

and current employees Beverly Dunston and Kim Morgan, 

pictured with Healthy Learners Midlands children at the 

2011 appreciation and awards luncheon.



Rhonda was concerned about her 
4-year-old son, William, because he 
had attention deficit hyperactivity 
disorder (ADHD) that caused him 
to have trouble focusing in school 
(4-year-old kindergarten). He also 
had multiple learning disabilities. 
Rhonda didn’t know what to do 
and felt overwhelmed because 
her family did not have health 
insurance and did not qualify for 
Medicaid. She was working 10-hour 
days making minimum wage and 
her husband also did not make 
much money. William’s school 
referred her to Healthy Learners.

The Healthy Learners Dillon office 
coordinated a doctor’s visit, paid for 

the visit and paid for ADHD medication. Healthy Learners also 
covered eye care and glasses, dentist visits and additional 
doctor visits for William and his older brother Hunter.

Making a Difference
getting much-needed attention
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Partner Profile
Program Partner Donates Services to Help Children See a Brighter Future

Jennifer Lippens, OD, hasn’t received 
payment for three years for providing eye 
exams and glasses to more than 100 
children, but she couldn’t be happier. 
When Dr. Lippens took over the Montague 
Eye Center practice in Greenwood, South 
Carolina, in 2008, she decided to offer 
free eye exams and glasses to all children 
from Healthy Learners who needed them.

“Healthy Learners was doing a lot of 
fundraising, which was difficult given  
the economy. If there was anything we 

could do to make the program more successful, we wanted to do it,” 
Lippens said. “It’s nothing for us to give a child a pair of glasses for 
the benefits they receive in the long run.” 

Paying for medical care and getting children to and from 
appointments is challenging for parents with limited resources. 
Healthy Learners takes care of both, which Lippens said sets 
the organization apart from many other programs and made 
her want to get involved. 

Dr. Lippens has formed a tight friendship with Alice Balentine, 
a student liaison with Healthy Learners Greenwood, which 
has helped her understand the organization’s specific needs 
and the importance of its provider partners. Dr. Lippens 
encourages more providers and donors to get involved with 
Healthy Learners. “So many of us have been blessed in our 
lives, so to be a blessing for these children in return is the 
least we can do,” she said. (continued on back page)

Optometrist Jennifer 

Lippens, pictured with two 

Healthy Learners children, 

serves dozens of students 

each year at no cost to 

Healthy Learners. 

The Montague Eye Center in Greenwood, South 

Carolina, has been a Healthy Learners provider 

partner since 2005. Dr. Jennifer Lippens provided 

an eye exam and glasses to Healthy Learners 

student Kiara, who is pictured here.

(continued on back page)

Participant Feedback

Each school year, Healthy Learners surveys students, parents, 
teachers and school nurses to gauge their satisfaction with 
the program and the impact it has. Healthy Learners collected 
more than 1,200 completed surveys from these four groups. 
Survey results include:

— �92% of student respondents said they felt motivated to  
do their best at school after receiving services from  
Healthy Learners.

— �84% of parents surveyed agreed that Healthy Learners had  
a direct positive effect on their child’s grades.

— �99% of school nurses responding agreed or strongly agreed 
that many students would not have access to basic health 
care without Healthy Learners.

— �Teachers indicated behavioral or mental health problems 
(92% of teachers surveyed) and vision problems (61%)  
as the top two health-related barriers to learning among 
their students.

— �65% of teachers surveyed observed improvements in 
classroom engagement with children served by Healthy 
Learners. 

Report Card  
(continued)

“�It’s hard to not get 
emotional when I 
talk about Healthy 
Learners. It’s hard �
to explain just how 
much they mean to 
me and our family.”

—Rhonda, mom to 

William (left) and Hunter 



thanks!
Loyal Supporters

$100,000 +
Self Regional Healthcare Community

Sisters of Charity Foundation  

   of South Carolina

$50,0000 to $99,999
Providence Hospitals

$25,000 to $49,999 

BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina

The Nord Family Foundation

The Self Family Foundation

Yawkey Foundation

$10,000 to $24,999
AFLAC

AT&T

Bank of America Foundation

BI-LO Charities, Inc.

Colonial Life & Accident Insurance Company

Lipscomb Family Foundation

M. B. Kahn Construction Company, Inc.

Nexsen Pruet, LLC

St. Peter’s Catholic Church

$5,000 to $9,999
Bonner Family Private Foundation, Inc.

Coastal Community Foundation 

   of South Carolina

Crothall Healthcare, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. James Hart

Preston Design Collaborative, LLC

SCANA Corporation

Matthew and Natalie Shaffer

South Carolina Medical Association

The Ray Tanner Foundation

UCI Medical Affiliates of SC

Mr. and Mrs. Claudius E. Watts IV

Mr. Christian A. Younginer

$2,500 to $4,999 

Coastal Carolina Breast Center, LLC

Cogdell Spencer Erdman

Greater Savannah River Foundation

Henry E. Niles Foundation

Johnson Foundation, Inc.

Rotary Club of Five Points

St. Jude Medical Foundation

Teri and Nick Stomski

Trinity Episcopal Cathedral

Wells Fargo

$1,000 to $2,499 

Mr. Ralph W. Barbier III

Dr. Linda J. and Dr. Myron Bell

Capsugel, Division of Pfizer, Inc.

Central Carolina Community Foundation

Church of the Resurrection

Colliers International

Mr. Greg Conde

Elaine and Rhett Copeland

Corporate Concepts, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Delapp III

Dixon Hughes Goodman, LLP

East Coast Honda-Volkswagen

First Citizens Bank

Forward Advantage, Inc.

FRS Columbia

Mr. Brylan Gann

Gates, Moore & Company

Greenwood Rotary Club

Mr. and Mrs. M. John Heydel

Hood Construction Company, Inc.

HyBridge Solutions, Inc.

Dru T. and Ennis T. James

Jannx Medical Systems Inc.

Lexington Medical Center

Main Street United Methodist Church

Managed Print

Mr. Neil McLean

McLeod Health - Dillon

Mr. Edward Menzie

Montague Eye Center

The Moore Orthopaedic Clinic

O’Neal Flooring Services, LLC

Mr. Scott O’Neal

Paragon Revenue Group

Physician Services of S.C. LLC

Piney Grove Baptist Church

Pollock Company

Prince George Episcopal Church Women

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Ray

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew B. Roberts

Rogers, Townsend and Thomas

Smith Seckman Reid, Inc.

Starr Electric Company, Inc.

Towne Park

Trion Group, Inc.

Unidine Corporation

Wilbur Smith Associates

$500 to $999
Ms. Marcia Benson

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Boudreaux

Sarena and Preston Burch

Carlton Cauthen, M.D.

Cohn Construction Services, LLC

Columbia Cardiology, LLC

Janice and Michael Coward

Daybreak Adult Care Services, Inc.

Dillon County United Way 9101

Dillon Junior Charity League

Mr. David Dukes

Beverly and Lee Dunston

Ms. Anne Faul

First Presbyterian Church (Pat Barker Sunday School Class)

We are pleased to present the 2011 list of Healthy Learners donors. The list represents $798,377 

in contributions made between January 1 and December 31, 2011, from 406 generous individuals, 

foundations and businesses. Your enormous support helps Healthy Learners ensure that all  

children are healthy and able to reach their full potential.
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Ms. Annette Fountain

The Greater Bible Way Church of Georgetown

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Grooms, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. Dennis M. Jensen

Darrell Johnson, Ed.D.

Lake Murray Irmo Women’s Club

Dr. and Mrs. Edward M. Leppard, Jr.

J. Roland McKinney, M.D.

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, L.L.P.

Mrs. Delia Newell

Ms. Cynthia Nixon-Witt

Mr. John B. Parks

Louie C. Jones and Jo Pauling-Jones

Cindy and Gerry Poole

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan D. Rivers

Sagacious Partners, LLC

Nancy and Maurice Scott

Mr. and Mrs. Harold C. Stowe

Mr. and Mrs. Billy Taylor, Jr.

The Joggling Board

The Schafer Foundation

Vacation Bible School

Mr. Andrew Witt

$250 to $499 

2711 Middleburg, LLC

Alice and Jason Balentine

BB&T Boyle Vaughn Insurance

Nancy and John S. Bracken

Ms. Susan T. Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bunn

Mr. and Mrs. James L. Burkett

Mr. Kyle A. Caldwell

Ms. Lethia L. Caldwell

The Honorable and Mrs. Richard  

   W. Chewning III

Vicki and Jim M. Conley

Cooperative Baptist Fellowship  

   of South Carolina

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Deyling

Dillon Provision Company, Inc.

Ms. Linda Dolny

Ms. Tracy G. Durant

Dr. Philip Flynn

Mr. and Mrs. Randolph Fulmore

Ms. Chastity Gamble-Julg

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Green II

Dr. Elizabeth Gressette

Teressa and Kim Harrington

Mr. Van Hauser

Mr. Christopher Isgett

Dr. Maria K. and Dr. John Kratsios

Latta Elementary School

Debbie and Dale Locklair

Mashburn Construction Co., Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. James Melvin

Ms. Deborah Miller

Dr. Harris and Mrs. Patricia J. Moore-Pastides 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church

Palmetto Project, Inc.

Palmetto Smiles Family Dentistry

Ms. Kate Paolino

Mr. and Mrs. Martin J. Piepoli

Dr. and Mrs. Cleo F. Richardson, Jr.

Ms. Gwendolyn Ritter-Walker

Geales and John O. Sands

Mr. Ricky Silver

Silver-Line Plastics Corporation

Ms. Heather Templeton

Transcend Services, Inc.

Transparencies, Inc.

Donna and Craig Waites, Jr.

George and Trish Zara

$100 to $249 

AC Moore Elementary School

Ms. Cora Allen-Mitchell

Walter P. Jackson and Joanne Bamberg Jackson

Mr. Richard B. Barr

Belser-Tarrant Company

Mr. Bill A. Botch

Mrs. Barbara Brock

Mrs. Joyce M. Bruner

Mr. John B. Bryan III

Mr. Cullen Bryant

Mr. Craig T. Caldwell

Mr. and Mrs. C. K. Calhoun

Carvers Bay High School

Mr. Commodore Charles

Contact Lens Clinic of SC, P.A.

Countybank

Cullom’s Auto, Inc.

Dillon Lions Club

Dillon Rotary Club

Joan O. and Fulton Ervin

Danielle and Scott Gadow

Judi and Dwayne Gatson

George Ballentine Ford, Lincoln, Mercury, Inc.

Dr. and Mrs. William Gilchrist

Ms. Lorie P. Harris

Mr. Keith D. Hayes

Hayvin Properties

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Henderson

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Hiatt

Ms. Lisa Hostetler

Dr. W. David Isenhower

Ms. Shabatakkah T. Jones

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Keith

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis B. Kennemur

Kershaw Capital Group

Rebecca and Phillip Lammonds

Latta Early Childhood Center

Ray Tanner Named Inaugural  
Champion for Healthy Learners

Ray Tanner, University of South Carolina national champion head baseball 

coach, was named the first Champion for Healthy Learners. Tanner’s 

award was presented by Matt Shaffer, chair of the Healthy Learners 

Board of Trustees and senior vice president at BlueCross BlueShield of 

South Carolina’s Major Group Division. Shaffer said that Tanner’s life’s 

work is about creating champions and advocating for children who are 

economically and medically disadvantaged.

“He is a winner, a coach, a father and a champion for all young people on 

and off the baseball field. His values, determination and commitment to 

making sure that children in need are helped are in total alignment with  

the mission, vision and values of Healthy Learners,” said Shaffer.

Tanner presented Healthy Learners with a check for $7,500 from The  

Ray Tanner Foundation to help support its mission.

University of South Carolina baseball coach Ray Tanner (2nd from left) appeared 

in a public service announcement promoting the George Younginer Memorial Golf 

Tournament together with Rick Henry, WIS-TV sports anchor, Mia (a Healthy 

Learners child) and Judi Gatson, WIS-TV senior anchor and former Healthy 

Learners board member. Gatson was instrumental in securing the PSA from WIS-TV.
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Latta Early Childhood Center PTO (LECC PTO)

Latta Elementary School PTO

Lexington Lions Club

Pat and William F. Littlejohn, Jr.

Low Country Health Care System, Inc.

M&M Tire Company, Inc.

Ms. Dawn L. K. MacAdams

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas N. McLean

Nancy and Marion Moore

Ms. Patrick Noble

Nunnery & Nunnery

Danny Painter

Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. Parham

Mrs. Winifred Poole

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Register

Restoration Life Ministries

Ms. Karen R. Roache

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Robine

Mr. and Mrs. T. R. Rooney

Ms. Joan K. Ross

Chad A. Rubin, M.D.

Ms. E’Lane Rutherford

Dr. Sarah J. Sanchez and  

   Mr. Flaminio Sanchez

Mr. Michael L. Satterwhite

Mrs. Catherine Shealy

Mr. Ronnie Smith

Ms. Katrina Spigner

Ms. Colleen Stevens

Mr. and Mrs. John M. Stover

Mr. Brendan G. Sullivan

Ms. Aileen B. Sunshine

Swallow Savannah Methodist Church

Mr. Gregory S. Taylor

Mr. John O. Taylor, Sr.

Shelly and Walter R. Thomas

Laura and Van Tucker

Mr. and Mrs. David Van Cleef

Susan M. Walden, M.D., FAAP

Ms. Christina Walker and Mr. James McNealy

Mr. and Mrs. Diedrich E. Waterman

Ms. Kimberly A. Wellman

Ms. Carmen K. Wilson

Ms. Britanie Younginer

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Jones

$1 to $99 
Mr. and Mrs. Loyal G. Adams, Jr.

Ms. Marilyn Altman

Arden Elementary School

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Ayer

Mr. Keith M. Babcock and  

   Ms. Jacquelyn S. Dickman

Mr. and Mrs. Edward S. Bartless

Mr. John Bartlett

Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Bates

Dr. and Mrs. Gus Z. Bazan

Dr. and Mrs. John T. Beard

Reverend and Mrs. Nicholas M. Beasley

Dr. and Mrs. David R. Beckham, Jr.

Ms. Anne K. Bedlek

Mr. and Mrs. Irmgard E. Bell

Ms. Sharla Benson-Brown

Ms. Sheila Besser

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Biggs

Ms. Suzanne A. Bittman

Mr. and Mrs. J. B. Black

Ms. Peggy Brailey

Mr. and Mrs. Darrell Brown

Ms. Pamela Bryant

Dr. Michael A. Cafaro

Ms. Shanna M. Campbell

Ms. Megan H. Carter

Mr. and Mrs. Richard B. Carter

Ms. Holly A. Cervini

Mr. and Mrs. W. T. Chalmers

Mr. Darian Clark

Mr. and Mrs. Perry C. Cobb

Angela and Jerry Coward

Ms. Cynthia M. Cox

Mr. and Mrs. Charles G. Davis

Ms. Lisa Delp

Mr. Gary W. Dennis, Jr.

Ms. Ebony Dixon

Ms. Laurie B. Dunlap

Ms. Angela F. Easterling

Mr. and Mrs. Russell S. Eddy

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph L. Evans

Ms. Pamela S. Evans

Karen and Chad Farmer

Ms. Pamela R. Faulkner

Ms. Jacqueline S. Felder

Ms. Jan Figueira

Ms. Julie Fincannon

Mr. Billy Foxworth

Gary Russ Chevrolet-Cadillac, Inc.

Mr. Richard G. Gibbons

Ms. Joan R. Gleaton

Ms. Bethany A. Gragg

Ms. Merlethia Greene

Mr. and Mrs. William W. Griffin

Mr. and Mrs. Adam Haigh

Mr. Brad Hauber

Mr. Daniel Healy

Mr. and Mrs. Moses Heyward

Mr. and Mrs. Tommy G. Hodge

Dr. and Mrs. Larry A. Jackson

Mr. and Mrs. Philip W. Jackson II

Ms. Candace E. Jacobs

Ms. Toyaneda Jenkins

Ms. Ashley Johnson

Ms. Wilma E. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Johnston III

Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Prescott, Jr.

Ms. Kendra Jones

Ms. Crystal Kazmierski

Ms. Adelle C. Keith

Mr. and Mrs. Jon Keith

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. Kent

Mr. and Mrs. J. Perry Kimball

Mr. Joseph F. Kligman

Ms. Dana Krause

Mr. and Mrs. Steven A. Kuhl

Dr. and Mrs. Sumeer Lal

Dr. and Mrs. Julius L. Leary

Ms. Kristin E. Lesser

Lewis & Babcock, LLP

Ms. Rebecca A. Luke

Ms. Mary Madison

Mr. Matthew A. Manning

Ms. Meagan Masseria

Mr. and Mrs. David Matthews

Ms. Erica M. Mauldin

Mr. Thomas W. Mauldin

Mr. and Mrs. Charles McCants

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan McCarthy

Ms. Virginia McCuen

Ms. Martha McLeod

Mr. Randolph Meekins

Ms. Patricia Mitchell

Mr. and Mrs. Charles K. Moody

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin C. Mooney

Ms. Tiffany A. Moore

Mr. and Mrs. Gregg K. Moore

Ms. Kimberly Morgan

Ms. Robin Morris

Mr. and Mrs. Billy Mote

Mr. Rico Muhammad

Mr. and Mrs. William Muhammad

Ms. Laura E. Nelms

Network for Good

Ms. Katrina M. Newell

Ms. Cheryl N. B. Nitch

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Odoom

Mr. Shawn Owens

Palmetto Payroll Solutions

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn E. Perrin

Mr. and Mrs. Lowell D. Person

Ms. Norvell Pettus

Ms. Closet Poet

Mr. and Mrs. Paul M. Powers

Mr. Joseph R. Purton

Reynolds Drug Store

Ms. N. R. Rhodes

Ms. Kathryn K. Riggin

Ms. Cynthia V. Robinson

Ms. Norah C. Rogers

Salon 225

Dr. and Mrs. Carl Sanders

Mr. and Mrs. Mickey Self

Mr. Juan Marichal Sims

Dr. and Mrs. Gratin Smith

Ms. Lanette Smith

Mr. Matthew A. Smith

Mr. Steven R. Sperling

Mr. and Dr. Rodney W. Stone, CFP

Ms. Brooke E. Studebaker

Ms. Katie C. Tager

Mr. Dale F. Tate

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne P. Taylor, Jr.

The Right Word

Ms. Deborah Thomas

Ms. Carrie Thompson

Ms. Racquel P. Thompson

Mr. and Mrs. Wesley S. Thurmond

Mr. Joe W. Turbeville

Ms. Amber Underwood

United Way of Greenwood  

   and Abbeville Counties

Dr. and Mrs. Jack M. Valpey

Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Vance III

Ms. Michelle M. Velez

Ms. Kimberly P. Vigil

Mr. Steve G. Waddell

Ms. Bobbie Walters

Mr. Michael Watson

Ms. Amy Wilkes

Ms. Christina Williams

Mr. and Mrs. Scott M. Williams

Ms. Shatarri L. Willis

Ms. Shirley A. Wilson

Mr. Rhett O. Wolfe

Ms. Yoiephia M. Woodruff

Sister Sharon A. Yanak, CSA

Ms. Kimberli Yonce-Timmerman

Mr. and Mrs. William C. York
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Christina Walker oversees fundraising for the Sisters of Charity Health System, which is the parent organization for 

Healthy Learners. As vice president, fund development, she assists Healthy Learners with its fundraising initiatives. 

Editors of Healthy Insights from Healthy Learners discussed with Christina the importance of philanthropy to the 

mission of meeting the unmet health care needs of children without resources in South Carolina.

Why is philanthropy important to Healthly Learners?

Healthy Learners cannot exist entirely funded by private foundations. It gets no government money except for a small reimbursement 

from Medicaid for transportation expenses. Support from individuals and organizations fills the gap between baseline funding from 

foundations and the cost to provide vital services. How can children learn if they can’t see the front of the classroom or concentrate 

on school work if they have a toothache? Healthy Learners is the only organization of its kind in South Carolina that removes health 

barriers to learning.

How can supporters partner with Healthy Learners in fulfilling its mission?

Financial contributions of all sizes are very much needed and very much appreciated to help Healthy Learners raise its modest 

operating budget each year to serve more students. Private foundations have also begun to assess community support when they 

make funding decisions, which makes donations from individuals even more important. Donors can also help recruit new supporters 

and service providers.

What are the benefits of donating? 

Individuals and organizations support Healthy Learners because they want to help solve a problem and help their communities. 

Healthy Learners is an authentic, grass-roots organization with a 20-year history of significant impact on a vulnerable population. 

Administrative costs are low, which means the largest percentage of donations goes to providing direct services to children in need.

How can supporters donate?

They can visit healthylearners.com/donate for more information and a secure online donation form. Or, they can contact Executive 

Director Jo Pauling-Jones at jpjones@healthylearners.com or 803.454.0350.

Philanthropy Critical to the Mission of Healthy Learners

Twelve years after teeing off, the 

annual George Younginer Memorial Golf 

Tournament continues to be a big draw and 

the largest fundraiser for Healthy Learners. 

Thanks to more than 200 golfers, 50 

volunteers and many generous sponsors, 

the golf outing on October 26, 2011, at 

Fort Jackson Golf Club in Columbia raised 

$122,284 for helping children access 

needed health care. The event featured a 

great day of golf, food, prizes and more. 

The golf tournament included a WIS-TV 

putting contest and music by the Conder 

Elementary All-Star Steel Band.

The leaders and board of trustees of 

Healthy Learners thank all participants and 

the many sponsors. The tournament was 

presented by M.B. Kahn Construction Co. 

and AFLAC with Jim Hudson Toyota as the 

hole-in-one sponsor. Special thanks are 

extended to our golf committee, including 

chairpersons Matthew Roberts and Judy 

Davis, WIS-TV and Clear Channel Radio. 

Mark your calendars for October 17, 2012, 

for the next George Younginer Memorial  

Golf Tournament.

12th Annual Golf Tournament Scores a Big Win

For more photos and a list of tournament winners, 

visit healthylearners.com/golf_tournament.
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healthy learners

2749 laurel street

columbia, sc 29204

healthylearners.com

our mis sion : : In the spirit of the 
Sisters of Charity of St. Augustine, 
Healthy Learners is devoted to  
removing children’s health barriers  
to learning with love and compassion.

Our serv ice s : : Healthy Learners 
services include vision care,  
dental care, hearing evaluations, 
coordination of care, transportation, 
assistance with prescription 
medications, clinical counseling  
and episodic care for other  
health concerns.

A Ministry of the Sisters of Charity Health System

News Briefs and notes

COMING EVENTS

April 20

Songwriters in the Round (Georgetown)

April 21—MAY 5

Online Auction

October 15—27

Designer Show House

October 17

13th Annual George Younginer  
Memorial Golf Tournament

Please visit healthylearners.com 
for more information.

Employee Milestone Anniversaries

Healthy Learners 
recognizes two 
employees in the 
Midlands office for 
their years of service 
and dedication. Cindy 
Poole, coordinator and 
assistant executive 
director, is celebrating 
15 years. Kim Morgan, 
student liaison, 
celebrates 10 years.

New Board Member Tina Emerson

Healthy Learners is 
pleased to welcome 
Tina Emerson to the 
board of trustees and 
to her role as the new 
chairperson of the 
public relations and 

marketing committee. Emerson is the 
marketing director at Rogers Townsend & 
Thomas, PC, and has more than 13 years 
of marketing and advertising experience. 
She is a member of the Rotary Club of 
Columbia and serves on the planning 
committee of the Providence Hospitals 
Heart and Sole Women’s Five Miler. 
Emerson is a graduate of the University of 
South Carolina and lives in Lexington with 
her husband and their two children.

Find Us Online

Visit healthylearners.com to get the latest 
news and updates, see videos about us, 
learn more about our services and make 
secure online donations. You can also 
connect to our Facebook page to discover 
more about our unique ministry.

(Making a Diff. from page 2)  “I don’t know what we would have done 
without Healthy Learners because there was nowhere else to 
go,” said Rhonda. “We would have had to choose whether to buy 
groceries or pay for the doctor. If I had quit my job to qualify for 
Medicaid, we would have lost everything because we wouldn’t 
have been able to pay bills.”

Today, William is in a first-grade special education class receiving 
speech therapy and therapy for a comprehension disability. The 
ADHD medication has helped him focus in school. His grades have 
improved tremendously. Both William and Hunter now receive 
Medicaid, but Rhonda is grateful for the help they received.

“It’s hard to not get emotional when I talk about Healthy Learners. 
It’s hard to explain just how much they mean to me and our 
family. They gave me such peace of mind and lifted a tremendous 
pressure from us,” said Rhonda. 

(Partner Profile from page 2)  For her devoted service, Dr. Lippens 
received the Healthy Learners Dee Dee Chewning Healing 
Award in 2011, which is the highest award given annually to 
an individual who provides direct care to children. Dr. Lippens 
has been moved by many of the children she has seen over the 
years and said she feels blessed to have been a part of their 
lives, both in the near term and long term.

“By eliminating a learning barrier for 
a child, we can open up many doors 
for them. It’s bigger than just a pair of 
glasses. We remove that barrier and 
let them do what they need to do in 
the classroom,” she added. 

“�It’s nothing for us to 
give a child a pair 
of g lasses for the 
benefits they receive 
in the long run.”

— Dr. Jennifer Lippens
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